
-----Original Message----- 
From: Eugene Rogers [mailto:eugene.rogers@newfieldbank.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 11:13 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant to 
12 CFR Part 327 
 
Eugene Rogers 
CEO 
Newfield National Bank 
18 S. West Blvd 
Newfield, NJ 08344-9558 
 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
What a great time to have a special assessment!  
 
The banking industry had just stopped reeling from a significant increase  
in quarterly FDIC premiums. 
 
The country is in a recession. 
 
Bank earnings are declining. 
 
Accounting rules are not realistic 
 
Regulators that can be over zealous at times. 
 
We need to hear positives from Washington, not negatives! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eugene W. Rogers 
856-692-3440 
CEO 
Newfield National Bank 
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